
 

 

 

 
 

 

Town of Bluffton 
111 Calhoun Street/Wright Family Bulkhead 

2019-17 
 
 

Recommendation of Award 
2/22/2019 

 

 

The Town of Bluffton hereby posts the following notice relative to RFQu/RFP #2019-17 for 
the bulkhead at 111 Calhoun Street on the Wright Family property: 

 

Town Staff recommend that the contract will be awarded to Nix Construction Company, 
Inc.  The recommendation is contingent upon the approval of Town Council at the March 
12th public meeting. 

 

The Town is appreciative to all contractors that submitted bids and encourages all firms to 
participate in future solicitations.  


